
Enchantment Elections

The Board Elections will take place on October 22nd.    A minimum of five candidates are needed to 
run for office and to fill the 2009 – 2010 Board. This is an extremely important election with 
transition upon us and candidates vying for terms of 3, 2 and 1 year. Our residents should have a 
real choice in voting for leaders to take us through this period.

To understand what is expected of our candidates and to encourage those who may be interested 
in running, a brief Q and A session will be held at the August 27th General Meeting. A selection of 
current and past Board Members will answer questions and share their experiences serving this 
community.

We hope you will join us for the August meeting. If you have any questions prior to the 27th, please 
contact any one on the Nominating Committee. 

Ed Frischer, Chairman  mailto:edauamam@aol.com
Kathy Platt, Vice Chair – Coordinator mailto:kathleen.platt@encompassins.com
Marilyn Engstrom mailto:mbengstrom@yahoo.com
Tom Hart mailto:funding@kilpatrickandhart.com
Arlene Petruska mailto:lenpet@gmail.com
Denise Raisch mailto:denmark112@gmail.com
Ron Woolston rwdryfly@yahoo.com
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